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Malcolm Street Receiving Home

1907 — 1907

Detalls

Malcolm Street Receiving Home was established by the Sisters of the Church in 1907, possibly to accommodate
infants who could not be placed at the Waif's Home, Parkerville. It is likely that the Malcolm Street Receiving
Home was open for a short period of time.

Whittington (in Sister Kate 1999, p.131) reports that around May 1907, the Sisters opened a ‘receiving home’ for
infants in rented premises at 37 Malcolm Street, Perth (the Malcolm Street Receiving Home). Within its first few
weeks, it had 10 ‘inmates’. Some infants were kept at the Home, and others were boarded out (placed with a
foster parent in a private home). According to Whittington (p.135), the Home was ‘probably’ opened because the
infants could not be accommodated at Parkerville. Whittington makes no further mention of the Malcolm Street
Receiving Home, so it may have operated for only a short time.

More Info

Related Entries

Run by
o Sisters of the Church (1901 - 1908)

Related Organisations

o Waif's Home, Parkerville (1903 - 1909)
Malcolm Street Receiving Home is recorded as being established because of insufficient places at the Waif's
Home, Parkerville.

You can view this page online by visiting https://www.findandconnect.gov.au/entity/malcolm-street-receiving-
home/



https://www.findandconnect.gov.au/entity/sisters-of-the-church/
https://www.findandconnect.gov.au/entity/waifs-home-parkerville/
https://www.findandconnect.gov.au/entity/malcolm-street-receiving-home/
https://www.findandconnect.gov.au/entity/malcolm-street-receiving-home/

